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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST NO: OIL/RP/IND/EOI/009/2019 DATED 15/07/20109 
 
 ESTABLISHMENT OF SOLAR PV POWER PLANT OF CAPACITY 100 MW (AC) in ANY 
STATE IN INDIA ALONG WITH COMPREHENSIVE OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE FOR 
A PERIOD OF 25 YEARS  
 
OIL INDIA LIMITED (OIL), a Government of India “NAVARATNA” Category Enterprise, is 
engaged in Exploration, Production & Transportation of Crude Oil and Natural Gas and 
Production of LPG in India with participating interest in E&P sector in various overseas projects. 
OIL with an intent to contribute towards Government of India’s efforts for cleaner and greener 
fuel has established a total of 174.1 MW of Wind Energy Power Plants distributed over the 
states of Rajasthan, Gujarat and Madhya Pradesh. OIL has also established two Solar Energy 
Power Plants (SEPP)s of capacity 14.0 MW in Jaisalmer, Rajasthan. As on date, a total of 188.1 
MW of Renewable Energy Plants are under OIL’s portfolio 
 
 OIL intends to establish a 100 MW Solar PV Power Plant at any state in India under CPSU 
Scheme phase-II of MNRE. 
 
Interested Solar Power Developers/Manufacturers/EPC are requested to submit their intent on 
or before 13.08.2019 at 15:00 Hrs. for establishing a 100 MW Solar PV Power Plant to the 
following address. 
 
CGM C&P 
OIL House, Oil India Limited 
2A District Shopping Complex 
Saraswati Nagar, Basni, Jodhpur 
Rajasthan-342005. 
e-mail: abhijitdam@oilindia.in, sksaikia@oilindia.in, biswajit_bhattacharjee@oilindia.in 
 
A meeting will be held to discuss various issues related to the project with the parties who 
submitted their intent for establishing the 100 MW Solar PV Plant within the stipulated date. The 
exact date and time shall be intimated to the interested parties.  
 
All Corrigenda, addenda, amendments, time extensions to the EOI will be hosted on the website 
and no separate notification shall be issued in the press. Prospective participants against the 
EOIs are requested to visit the website regularly to keep themselves updated. 


